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CH ASE OIL FIELD SERVICES, INC.

Mr. Glen D. Brown, Chief cm Kearney
Technical Inspection Branch Manager

United States
Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region IV

'
611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 1000
Arlington, Tcxas 76011

Dear Mr. Brown:

In reply to your letter dated April 27, 1981, concerning a
deficiency in our response to Violation No 1 of your Notice of
Violation dated March 19, 1981, we will amend our response as
follows:

1. Our source was tested for leakage by Radiation Detection
Company on March 20, 1981. (A copy of this test was
submitted to you on March 26 and April 13, 1981). A
similar test will be conducted every six months making
the next test due on September 20, 1981. We will insure
the leak test will be performed by recording the test ~

date on the schedule calendar, located in my office.
In addition, Gulf Nuclear Corporation, 202 Medical
Center Blvd., Webstec, Texas, has agreed to send a
leak test kit and notification of our test date two
weeks before the test is to be performed.

I hope you will find us in compliance with Violation No I of
the NRC requirements.

Sincerely,
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Carl Kearney .'
Radiation Safety Officer,

CK/nb

Scbscribed and Sworn before me this 29th de of April, 1981.

M7 Commission Expires 3 .ll-$ fL Ne

Notary Public
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